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PRESS RELEASE CORRECTION 

 
May 4, 2004 

 
 
 

 
The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 

Issues Correction to Press Release issued today with respect to Order No. P.U. 14(2004) 
 
 

 

The Board has issued a correction to its press release issued today at 11:00am. Page two of the Release states 

that “ the Residential customers in Happy Valley-Goose Bay currently pay $8.00 per month as a basic 

charge…” . This should read  “ the Residential customers in Happy Valley-Goose Bay currently pay $7.00 

per month as a basic charge…” 

 
The Board apologizes for any confusion that has occurred by this error. 
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Media Contact:    Dwanda Newman, Legal Counsel 
Phone:     (709) 726-6781 
Toll Free:    1-866-782-0006 
E-mail:     dnewman@pub.nf.ca 
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